
From: Gina Macdonald  
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2021 6:04 PM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] River Road 
 
I am strongly in favour of reopening River Road. The wait lists for a tee time at London’s 
public courses were incredibly long this past year. London has also seen an increase in 
population which would only make it even more challenging to access a tee time in the 
future. The ability for everyone to be able to play golf is a benefit to the City of London. 
 
Tom MacDonald 
London, On N6K 2N4 
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